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Dear Families, 
 

 

Corona / Delta Virus is spreading like wildfire around 
Australia. All of NSW is in lockdown. Hundreds of people are 
getting infected every day. The old and now the young are 
dying as well. Ltyentye Apurte is a community of at least 600 
people and yet barely 100 have been vaccinated. Have you? 
We encourage all Ltyentye Apurte families to get fully 
vaccinated ASAP. Pfizer is available at the Clinic.  

 
On a HAPPIER note, have you seen photos from last weekend’s Sacrament(s) of Confirmation on our 
school’s Facebook page? It was a beautiful event and we congratulate the newly confirmed as they begin 
their Christian mission of love and service to others, especially those that have less…  
 

   

   

   

 
MORE GOOD NEWS:  

 

The August Schools Census finished on Friday 6th August. We 
counted all of the students that were enrolled AND attending our school 
in recent weeks. In 2020, we had 107 students (not including Pre-
School). In 2021, we have 129 students. This is 22 more than last year. 
We are pleased with this data and say THANK YOU to all who helped 
us to improve – especially CatholicCareNT. Please continue to send 
your children to school.  
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Other News: 
 

The school is very sorry to hear about the sad passing of Kwementyaye Oliver. Eternal 
rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon him. May his soul and the souls 
of all the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen. We are thinking of 
Jane Oliver, Marcus Williams and their families at this sad time. 

 

 

  STUDENT STARS   
 

of  
 

THE WEEK   

 
THIS Week and Ahead: 

 

 

• AFL is ON Tuesday! Tommy or Clint will be here to work with all classes. 
Students love it! Please make sure you send your children to school.  

 

• The CA Schools AFLW Competition also continues on Tuesday. Last week our 
team played St Phillips and lost. However, students learned some lessons and 
will be better prepared next time. This week: LACS Vs. OLSH / St Joseph’s at 
Jim McConville Oval, 4pm. 

 
A Message from our Religious Education Coordinator, Rosie: 

  

 

In church on Sunday we celebrated the Assumption of Our Lady into Heaven. This 
was made possible by the purity of her life on earth. As Christians, we hope that we 
too will enter into Heaven following a life of obedience and trust in God. This is 
important in the pandemic. Let us trust in the Lord in these difficult times.  
 

Lord, we thank you for giving us the example of the Blessed Virgin Mary. May we 
follow Mary in our lives so that we may become closer to you, O God. Amen. 

 

God Bless. Rosie Landsberg 
 

 
God bless our students and families. Have a great week, everyone! 
 

 
 

Principal 

 
 
 

• School CLOSED before 7:45 am. BREAKFAST starts at 8 am. SCHOOL starts at 8:30 am and finishes at 3pm. 
 

• LACS is committed to the teachings of love and justice from Jesus in the Gospels. We are committed to the  

   safety and wellbeing of all students. We have zero tolerance for child abuse and exploitation. 


